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To the organizers of the Dog Dancing World Championship 2020  

 

At the FCI Dog Dancing Commission’s online meeting held on 4th and 5th June 2020, the commission discussed 

the World Championship 2020 in the light of the current Corona situation. 

The discussion was based on a request from Corinne Medauer, who asked the commission for advice on 

whether to implement or cancel the event. 

It was with a heavy heart that the FCI Dog Dancing Commission had to advice the FCI to cancel the Dog Dancing 

World Championship 2020 and we look forward to return to France for the World Championship 2022 in Paris.  

We thank you for all the work you already put in the World Championship 2020 and for your willingness to be 

the host of this event.  

Kind regards 

 

Emmy Marie Simonsen 

President of the FCI Dog Dancing Commission 

 


